
Dr. Jennie Durant will report findings from a recent survey of the 

California almond industry on growers’ pollinator-related management 

practices, and the implications for supporting bees in almond 

orchards in the Central Valley.

Project Apis m. Webinar Series, 2020
Presents: Barriers and Incentives to adopting 

bee-friendly practices on California almond orchards

Tune in on October 6th from 11 AM  - 12 PM Pacific Time 

There will be a moderated questions and answer portion at the end of the webinar. 
Bring your questions, or email them in advance to Grace at Grace@ProjectApism.org. 

Can’t make it during this time slot?  Click here and sign up for our eNews to be notified 
when the recording is available.  

Registration is Required
Please Register Here

Featuring:
 Dr. Jennie Durant from the University of California, Davis
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